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Pembroke – NH  
 
The Pembroke Police are investigating a report of a person who impersonated a Police 
Officer on July 15, 2009 at 1:30 am. A man dressed as a police officer, driving what 
appeared to be a white older model vehicle with a blue light, activated the light and 
stopped a vehicle operated by a woman.  The man got out of the vehicle, made contact 
with the woman and at some point asked her to step from the vehicle. The woman did as 
asked and the man assaulted her. During the initial investigation, it is believed that the 
man was not a police officer and that the vehicle was not a police cruiser. 
 
 Any one with information is asked to contact the Pembroke Police Department, Lt. 
Dwayne Gilman or Detective Sgt Dawn Shea at 485-9173 or 485-3421. 
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